Winterslow Men’s Shed

What a wonderful display of Spring flowers we have been blessed with so far this year and the bluebells are coming into full bloom as this article is written.
Down at The Shed, we have been pleased to welcome a fair few visitors over the last few weeks and are delighted that a couple have joined our ranks and become ‘shedders’. We are never too busy to stop what we are doing and chat, so if you are considering making a visit, please don’t worry that you will be interrupting us.
We have started monitoring what other sheds across the country are doing through their own websites and Facebook posts and are on the lookout for any possible new initiatives, so watch this space and we will let you know if anything transpires!
In a similar vein, if there are any of our local groups with any collaborative ideas, we would be more than pleased to consider them. 
Projects continue to arrive down at the Shed and are keeping us all busy, but we are always on the look out for new projects, so please bring anything that you think we can help with and we will be happy to take a look. 
The Winterslow Men’s Shed meets on a Thursday morning from 9.30 to 12.00 in the Pavilion on the recreation ground (opposite the Primary School). Pop in and see us, or alternatively email us at shed@winterslow.org.uk  for more information. Please take a look at our new website - please type “https://sites.google.com/view/mens-shed-winterslow” into your browser and it should take you to the home page. 

Hope to see you soon at The Shed!

Geoff Freeth
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